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Comments: Please, please do NOT remove/limit ATV, UTV, motor vehicle access for our public lands,
specifically but not limited to, Quartz Creek Road, Sugar Creek Road, Three Mike Road, the upper road to
Cinnabar, the access Road to the Red Metal Mine and any other trails or roads in the area. We are retired
seniors who have worked hard and always valued our American freedoms with utmost respect over the years.
We have volunteered on many restoration projects in different areas, including wildlife habitat, public access,
forest restoration and youth education. In our senior years, we cannot continue to access these beautiful rugged
places without the assistance of motorized transport. Please do not discriminate/limit our usage and ability to
share and educate with all. Thank you!



